
AL and CAROL LOCASCIO 
P. 0. BOX 3217 

PLACIDA, FLORIDA 33946 

September 7,2002 

Division of Records and Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 3 2399-085 0 

Dear Director, 

Please be advised that as residents of and homeowners on Little Gasparilla Island we are 
adamantly opposed to any wastewater system being installed on our island. We chose to build 
our home here because of the pristine nature of Little Gaspadla. We love the lifestyle here and 
do not wish to add maidand amenities. 

Please do not proceed with what amounts to the beginning of the destruction ofthis island and 
our lifestyle here. 

Sincerely, t 

n 

AI and Carol Locascio 
8798 Grand Ave. 
Little Gasparilla 


